
Saint Andrew’s DaySaint Andrew’s Day
CROSSWORD PUZZLECROSSWORD PUZZLE

1. A traditional Scottish dish made from
minced sheep's organs (heart, liver, and
lungs), mixed with suet, oatmeal, and spices,
and cooked inside a sheep's stomach. 

2. A musical instrument consisting of reeds
and a bag that is inflated and squeezed to
produce a distinctive sound. 

4. A distilled alcoholic beverage made from
fermented grain mash, typically barley, and
aged in wooden barrels. 

5. Traditional Scottish clothing, typically
worn by men, consisting of a knee-length
skirt with pleats and often made of tartan
fabric. 

7. A person who has been recognized as holy
and is revered in certain religious traditions.

ACROSSACROSS
3. A public procession or march, often
with a festive or ceremonial purpose. 

6. A traditional Scottish social gathering
that involves dancing, music, and often
includes storytelling and other forms of
entertainment. 

8. A country in the northern part of the
United Kingdom, known for its rich
history and culture. 

9. A saint or deity who is considered the
protector or special guardian of a
particular place, group, or activity.

DOWNDOWN
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